
Dear editor and reviewer, 

The authors of Intestinal NK/T cell lymphoma: A case report and discussion 

would like to thank the editor and the reviewer for their attentive reading of 

our manuscript. We are grateful for your detailed comments and your 

insightful suggestions. The authors have significantly revised the manuscript. 

Below please find point-by-point responses to each of your comments. With 

your help, we were able to improve readability and fit of our manuscript to 

your journal.  

 

Reviewer #1, Number ID: 04339952 

Comment: I have evaluated this manuscript and I think is very interesting. I 

don't have any concerns, so I think it should be accepted by WJG as 

submitted. 

Response: Thank you for the comment. 

 


